
Woodridge Neighborhood 
Traffic Open House
Come learn about planned traffic changes in Woodridge 

Contact: John Murphy | Associate Planner | City of Bellevue Transportation Department
425-452-6967 or jmurphy@bellevuewa.gov

Over the past year, the City of Bellevue has been working with volunteers from the Woodridge 
community to find solutions to discourage motorists from using Woodridge streets during the evening 
commute time to bypass adjacent arterials. Please join city staff and traffic committee volunteers at an 
open house to learn what has been done and what else is planned. 

Woodridge Neighborhood Traffic Open House
Tuesday, May 22, 2018 | 7:00 pm — 8:30 pm

Woodridge Elementary School (cafeteria) | 12619 SE 20th Pl
transportation.bellevuewa.gov/projects/neighborhood-projects/woodridge-traffic/

May 2018

STOP All-way stop and crosswalk installed 
at 128th Ave SE and SE 26th Pl 

Residential area signs installed at all 
entrances into Woodridge

RESIDENTIAL 
AREA

Left turns will be prohibited from southbound 128th Ave 
SE to eastbound SE 32nd St from 4-7 pm, Monday-Friday.

Right turns will be prohibited from southbound 128th Ave 
SE to westbound SE 30th St from 4-7 pm, Monday-Friday.  

Installation planned for early June. Applies to all motorists. Bikes and buses exempt. 
Signs will be installed for six months to evaluate effectiveness and gather public input. 

What’s been done What’s coming
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